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Dates for your diary 
26th May – Year 6 Camp meeting for parents 

30th May to 3rd June – Half Term Break 
6th June – Return to school 

15th to 17th June – Year 6 Camp  
 

 

     

 

Information sent home this week: 
 

Blackbird Pie 

Year 6 Residential update letter 

 

Newsletter No. 31 
Summer Term – Friday 20th May 2022 

 
 

Year 3 Extreme Earth 

On Tuesday, Year 3 had the Wow Day for their 

topic Extreme Earth. They were lucky enough to 

be joined virtually by some of the Shelterbox team 

and explore a Shelterbox in the classroom. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Mr Daysh on 
the birth of his newborn son, Eli. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Goodbye Mrs Hart 

Today we say farewell to 
Mrs Hart who has been with 

us for 12 years. 
Currently a teaching assistant in 

Chippewa class, Mrs Hart will be 

greatly missed!  

Rugby Qualifier  

Well done to the Year 6 childen who 

represented the school in the rugby 

qualifier at Poltair School last Friday. The 

children played very well and won 2 

games, drew 2 games and lost one game. 
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Weekly Attendance  
9th May – 13th May 2022 

 

Hopi 88.1% 

Navaho 96.9% 

Blackfoot 92.7% 

Nanticoke 95.5% 

Algonquin 93.8% 

Shoshone 93.3% 

Micmac 93.5% 

Yakama 97.9% 

Arapaho 98.8% 

Chippewa 96.5% 

Comanche 81.5% 

Innoko 97.9% 

Kiowa 100.0% 

Paiute 96.1% 

The target set for the 
school is 96%  

Well Done Kiowa! 

 

TERM DATES 2021/2022 
 

Summer Term:  

Mon 25th April to Tues 26th July 

 
 

INSET DATES 2021/2022: 

Mon 25th Jul and Tues 26th Jul 

 

 

 

 

 

ParentPay 
 

Earlybirds 
 

Please remember Earlybirds must be paid 
for in advance of your child’s attendance.  

Should your account be in arrears, your child 
may not be able to attend on the day. 

 

School Dinners 
Please ensure your child’s account is in 

credit.  The cost of a school dinner is £2.35 
 

Swimming Lessons 
If your child has taken part in swimming 
lessons this year, please check you have 

made payment of £50.00 per child. 
 
 

We thank you for your continued support 
 

Well done to one of our Year 4  

pupils, who took part in the 

Cornwall County Championships  

last Saturday, competing in both  

75m and 150m and coming 3rd. 

Well done!  

Year 6 Camp Meeting 

A camp meeting is scheduled for 2:45pm on Thursday 26th May in the school 

hall to discuss the forthcoming camp to the Mount Batten Centre in Plymouth. 

Congratulations to one of  

our Year 5 pupils for landing 

 a supporting role in a short 

film called 'To whom it may  

concern' based here in 

Cornwall directed by Orson  

Cornick. Good luck as filming 

 starts this weekend.  

 



TYALL TEAM, NEWQUAY RAIDERS, ARE RAISING 

MONEY FOR UKRAIERBOX BY DOING A SPONSORED RUN THROUGH NEWQUAY ON 

FRIDAY IF YOU ARE TO SHARE THIS ON YOUR SOCIA NEWQUAY RAIDERS, ARE RAIIS IS 
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POLITE NOTICE 
 

DOG FOULING 
 

Please could we remind you dogs are 
not permitted on our school site.  

 

Let us keep our school and local 
community clean and tidy.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 


